# Accordion Talk Newsletter, March, 2024

## **Next Meeting:**

April 20, 2024 Public Safety Building, Milwaukie, OR. 3200 SE Harrison St., Milwaukie, OR 97222

Next Meetings:

April 20

May 18

June-no meeting

July-TBA

August-TBA, Picnic

#### **Board Members**

*President*: Fran Maddox

*V-President*: Valeri Chiappetta

*Secretary*: Marlene Meissner

*Treasurer*: Susan Schwab

Camp Director:
Delette Huffman

At - Large:

Bev Spurgeon

Micah Cowan

## Rose City Accordion Club.org

### President's Message

Fran Maddox

Dear Members:

Thank you to all who participated in the March 16 meeting. Bobbie Ferrero did another wonderful presentation of the ForScore app and all the things available to make using it much easier. Thank you, Bobbie for all your time preparing and to Delette Huffman who helped in the preparation. I am wondering if we want to have a review session in the fall after we've all had ample time to use and practice the program. During the summer I'll ask for feedback about doing a review.

This meeting we used a new format for playing: 2 rounds. It seemed to be well received by the group. We'll continue that at the next meeting.

In the middle of the first round, our *Featured Performer*Paul Smith, played for an hour. We were mesmerized by
his flying fingers and playing every song from memory.

Many songs were recognized by the members. Thank you,
Paul. We are so glad you joined the club and look forward
to seeing and hearing you at future meetings.

I hope you all enjoyed St. Patrick's Day. Now we are looking forward to Easter. Lots to celebrate this month. Enjoy the beautiful spring weather here in NW Oregon..